
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Week 9 - Summer Term - 22.06.18  

St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Head Teacher 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
A great end to a sporty week with sports day today - the sun shone and all of the children 
took part really well. Our winning team was the orange squirrel team - well done to 
them! 
The pupils had a great time this week with Jenny Wallwork the GB badminton athlete, 
taking part in lots of fun sports and aspiring to be the Great Britain athletes of the future. 
Lily Watson represented Hartlepool fantastically at the Tees Valley Athletics Final in  
Hartlepool - well done Lily! Our Year 2 pupils also enjoyed taking part in the Feel Good 
Games. 
Church in school took place this week with Revd. Janet and some of our pupils were  
confirmed on Sunday by the Bishop in Stranton Church, after being prepared for  
confirmation by Revd. Janet. We are really proud of the Y5/6 pupils who took part in the 
Navy Maritime Museum 'Wind in your sails' Boat design competition. Our team came first 
in the speed category and came second in Hartlepool overall. Fantastic! 
The sun has arrived and is forecast to stay, have a wonderful 
weekend enjoying the sunny weather! 
Mrs. Heaton 

Email: admin.elwick@school.hartlepool.gov.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Twitter: @ElwickHartPS 
Facebook: @HartElwickPS 

Monday 25th June - Tees Valley Cross Country Finals - A letter will be sent home if 
your child is taking part. 
Thursday 28th June - KS2 Feel Good Games event - Brierton Sports Centre. 
Wednesday 27th June - Friday 29th June - Year 5/6 York Residential. 
Thursday 5th July - KS2 Rugby Taster Sessions - 10.00am - 12.00pm. 
Friday 6th July - Year 6 Leavers Service at St. Peter’s Church - 9.30am - 10.30am. All 
are welcome. 
Wednesday 11th July - New Reception Parents Coffee Morning - 9.00am - 10.00am. 
Friday 13th July - Inter Sports Day - More details to follow. 
Tuesday 17th July - Year 5/6 Tough Mudder - More details to follow. 
Wednesday 18th July - Teddy Bears Picnic - 1.30pm - 3.00pm. More details to fol-
low. 
Friday 20th July - Break up from school today for summer holidays. 
Monday 3rd September - PD Day - School closed. 
Tuesday 4th September - Return to school. 

Super Star 
Early Years - Percy Smith 

Year 1/2 - Alfie Linton 
Year 5/6 - Dylan Cooper 

  
Golden Quill 

Early Years - Nicole Laughton 
Year 1/2 - Matilda Blyth 

Year 5/6 - William  
Huntington 

 
St. Peter’s Key 

Early Years - Erin Walsh 
Year 1/2 - Hanna  

Year 5/6 - Matilda Tiplady 
 

Maths Award 
Early Years - Layton Stokes 

Year 1/2 - Cody Hall 
Year 5/6 - James Ward 

Award Winners This Week... 

Dates for your diary and other Information... 




